From: registrar

Sent: June-28-17 3:05 PM
To:

Subject: Letter of Comrrlnt -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 11:25 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Marek Shalla

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is just an act of greed, unfair notice ( 2 weeks - June 1st in papers/media---meeting is june 14) to public and
pyramid scheme.

We live in rural ontario, yet considered medium density by Hydro One. Jobs are based off minimum wages in our area
yet any help for financial assistance is for people who do not work as income requirements are just way to low to qualify
for financial relief from Hydro One.

Hydro One is basing the application off of a average household usage of 750 kWh a month. These rates will not affect
many like ourselves where our average is 1500 kWh to 3000 kWh ( electric heat ) by 2 - 4 times there proposed increase.

We currently spend on average $3300 year on hydro. 1/2 our bill no matter how we conserve is always delivery rates,
s0 $1500-1650. Yet they claim the distance from power plants, and more usage, etc.. determine the rates.



Sorry but the power lines are meant to carry all hydro from plant, so person with low usage and person with high usage
should pay the same( they are neighbors and distance traveled for hydro is same ). Hydro is sitting in lines all the time
ready to be used.

In 2018 alone a person with 750 usage will be $33.48 a year. We will be $67-134. This means a 2% -> 4% increase in
rates

In 2019 alone a person with 750 usage will be $63.12 a year. We will be $126-252. This means a 3.8% -> 7.4% increase
in rates.

In 2020 alone a person with 750 usage will be $90.84 a year. We will be $180-360. This means a 5.5% ->11% increase in
rates.

In 2021 alone a person with 750 usage will be $114.24 a year. We will be $228-456. This means a 6.9%->13.8% increase
in rates.

In 2022 alone a person with 750 usage will be $141 a year. We will be $282-564. This means a 8.5%->17% increase in
rates.

With truth being told if 1/2 of everyones Hydro One bills are delivery fees, all my % should be doubled as that is real
increase rate.

The greed is they are not showing correct #'s to public..... As we will see a 17-34% increase in delivery rates over the

term of proposal. Showing a monthly fee increase of a few dollars makes consumers not feel bad, but show them the
overall outcome of possible 17-34% is just hiding there greed.

This application only affects the distribution rates...not real rates of taxes + other fee increases which will be added in
the years as well.

Put a stop to this, as Hydro One sell hydro cheap to USA, and delivery fees will not affect these sales. Why are we
Ontarion's paying more for hydro than what they resell to USA? Just shows true greed and disrespect to public.

-- Attachment --





